
Dear Supervisors, 
 
It have been brought to our attention of the proposed change to the current Mendocino County 
Planning Commission composition. The change seems to serve no purpose – is the commission broken? 
The knowledge that the two “industry” members bring to the discussion of planning concerns is 
invaluable. 
 
The economic backbone of our local economy is from these “industries” and the careful planning of our 
county’s most precious asset – our land and resources. 
 
You say that other counties do not have this model – so we should align ourselves – that is an irreverent 
argument – we should plan as to the greatest advantages for our whole community. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nadine Boer 
 
P.S. In Stanislaus County by the way – some districts have more than one representative. Not equal. 

 


